
Last night Mayor Fitzgerald, Deputy Mayor Pombonyo and Trustee
Stewart along with other residents including Former Mayor Dominick

Longobardi and our County Legislator Scott Strauss attended the public
hearing for the Queens Bus Redesign. The Village Board passed a
resolution on July 16th opposing the plan to bring the Q110 into

Floral Park (see below)

Click here for the Village’s Resolution to Oppose the MTA Bus Network
Redesign Proposed Final Plan

 
As comments are due by tomorrow Friday July 26th we urge our fellow

residents to comment as this could have significant impacts on our
community especially in and around the LIRR station See below links to

comment

Informational document:
https://new.mta.info/project/queens-bus-network-redesign

  
Comment portal:

https://contact.mta.info/s/forms/bus-network-redesign

https://fpvillage.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/VFP-Resolution-No.-2024-160-to-oppose-the-MTA-Queens-Bus-Network-Redesign-proposed-Final-Plan.pdf
https://fpvillage.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/VFP-Resolution-No.-2024-160-to-oppose-the-MTA-Queens-Bus-Network-Redesign-proposed-Final-Plan.pdf
https://new.mta.info/project/queens-bus-network-redesign
https://contact.mta.info/s/forms/bus-network-redesign

